
Belated Valentine’s Day Dance Cancelled 
Sadly, our planned Belated Valentine’s Day Dance has been cancelled due to STUCO ineligibility. 
Apologies for the late notice to parents. We have been announcing it to students since Monday but 
have not had a chance to send out a newsletter. 

Picture Days! 
• Monday, March 11th is Picture Day for Kindergarten, First Grade, Second Grade, and Third Grade. 

• Tuesday, March 12th is Picture Day for Fourth Grade, Fifth Grade, Sixth Grade, and Middle School. 

• Friday, March 15th is Picture Makeup Day for anyone who missed earlier in the week. 

• This year, photos are being taken by renowned Tucson photographer Kathleen Drier. 

Gift Cards 
We had to put a pause on gift cards as we sorted out cheating in the Trophy Challenge. Now that it 
has all been settled, gift cards will be going out on Monday!  

Da Vinci Tree Academy Weekly Newsletter - 520-372-4606 - March 8, 2024 - Page  of 1 2

DaVTA Newsletter
DA VINCI TREE ACADEMY                                                                                                                                         	 MARCH 8, 2024

Students and Staff watch as the Tucson Police 
Department lands a helicopter on our soccer 

field for career week on 3/6/24.

https://kathleendreier.com


Trophy Challenge Cheating 
At the end of February we were confronted with over 30 students cheating on their Trophy Challenge 
Round One. It has taken over a week, but we have been able to appropriately handle each case with 
both grace and stern fairness. If your child was party to the cheating, you will be receiving an email 
today with the specifics. Students will also be sent home with documentation today. 

If your student did not participate in the cheating but you are curious to how things like this are 
handled at Da Vinci Tree, please refer to the attached letter on this topic from Principal Roll. For 
those reading this on our web site, the letter is attached to the same news page. For those reading 
this newsletter via a link sent over email, a link to the letter is also included in the same email.
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Kindergarten and First Grade hanging out with the Tucson Fire Department 

Event For Date(s) Notes

Picture Day Part 1 Kindergarten 
through 3rd 
Grade

3/11/24 We will be taking individual and group photos 
for the Kindergarten, first, second, and third 
grades on this day.

Picture Day Part 2 4th through 
8th Grades

3/12/24 We will be taking individual and group photos 
for the 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th grades on this 
day.

Picture Day Part 3 All Students 3/15/24 Friday of picture week is our retake day for any 
students who missed their picture day.

Zoo Field Trip Kindergarten 
and 2nd 
Grades

3/22/24 Students in Kindergarten and 2nd Grade will 
be going to the zoo and Reid Park.

State Testing 3rd through 
8th Grades

Early April In early April, grades 3-8 will have their annual 
tests. Exact dates TBD.

Spring Break All Students 4/22/24-4/26/24 Off-Peak Spring Break! Have a great vacay!

Catalina Island Marine 
Institute

6th-8th 
Grades

4/28/24-5/02/24 Our capstone field trip for 6th-8th grades! 
Marine Biology and Oceanography camp at 
the Catalina Island Marine Institute led by 
Principal Roll is something kids look forward to 
every year.
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